
Friends of WOTG met tonight (April 18) at 6:30 in Heavilon 227

Elizabeth pretty much presided over this meeting (we didn't have officers yet 
so... sort of). 

WOTG was introduced and explained.

The positions of the officers were explained.

Mary Leader introduced herself.

We voted on officers:
President: Elizabeth Below
Treasurer: Jessie Stock
Secretary: Robin Johnsen
Fundraising Head: Heather Christian
Outreach Head: Amanda Vincent
Technology Head: Jesse Welch

Sean gave us some more insight into WOTG, and presented an idea to get freshmen 
into downtown Lafayette during BGR.

The general meeting disbanded around 6:45, with the officers staying behind to 
discuss the next meeting.

Officers very briefly discussed BGR and getting freshmen involved. The next officer 
meeting will be the Wednesday of dead week.


